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With only six members in attendance, the meeting was not

called to order but just began. There was no pledge or

invocation.

Y & C Ra?e

This was the big discussion of the meeting. The

projections on the raHe, based on last year’s numbers,

were discussed by those present. All those present knew

if we wanted to put this together, we needed to jump on it

fast.

It was pointed out, and understood by everyone present,

that there needed to be additional fund raising to cover

expenses in order to make the raHe work for us. The

numbers did not seem insurmountable to everyone and

agreement on the fund raising aspect was quick.

With agreement in hand that the raHe could work for us,

ideas began to Now. Lion Joe Farrah (?) asked if other

Lions Clubs in the District could participate. It was

thought there would be no reason why not. Lion Joe has

since sent out an email to all the other Clubs inviting them

to participate. Materials have since been prepared for the

Clubs to review. To date, only the San Bruno Lions have

responded and want to be counted in. We are waiting for

conYrmation on how many books they may want.

Within two days of the meeting, four of the members

present at the meeting had Ylled three of the Yve display

ads and had sponsored the 2nd prize. Excellent work!! It

still leaves a lot of work to be done though. To see

progress on the sponsorships and ads in the raHe, visit

our website and click the Y & C RaHe Nyer on the home

page.

On September 8th, a letter was sent out to all of our

members by Lion Lyle Workman, acting as development

on this project. The letter asked for action from each

member to help get this going quickly. Response may be

coming in soon.

Football Fundraiser

A very short report was given; all is set for the new

season. A couple of participants have not paid in full, but

are being tracked down and it is being taken care of.

Since the meeting, the Yrst game of the season was



played. Winners were Tom Toohey, Aaron Straus, and

John Perryman. More winners in the coming weeks.

Board Meeting

Unfortunately there was not a quorum at the meeting so

no binding business took place, including approval of the

budgets. Board members are urged to attend meetings;

we need b.i.t.s. (butts in the seats) at the meetings.

Attendance Ra?e & Mystery Lion

Attendance RaHe winner of $32 was Lion Sharon

Eberhardt. The Mystery Lion was present, but not called

upon. Lion Viela du Pont had no victims.

Coming Events

9/20 Regular Meeting

10/4 Business & Board Meeting

10/18 District Governor’s Ogcial Visit

A ton of events around the District are shown in the

District 4-C4 Weekly Thread email which is forwarded to

all members with email addresses. We are not currently

getting the email, so view The Thread on the District 4-C4

website; bottom of the page under Upcoming Events. If

you don’t have an email address, get one.

Birthdays and Anniversaries

9/20 Milli Gaw (Braun) Birthday

10/1 Kathy & George Salet’s Anniversary
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